
 
 

 

   

CIRCULAR 
            
 

22.11.2022 
 

 Dear All,  

 

It is hereby informed that, as part of the institution's initiative to reduce global 

warming and increase awareness on Green Campus initiatives, faculty members 

and students are advised not to use 'Single Use Plastics' in the college campus. 

They are unsafe and damage the environment. Your cooperation is solicited to 

ensure a clean and green campus. All faculty members are advised to read the 

UGC Guidelines for Ban of Plastic Use in Higher Education Institutions under 

“Swachhata Hi Sewa Campaign”. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 


